My name is Richard Sullivan and 1 am running for the Peckskill Board of Education. 1 stand
with one purpose and focus...the children. My platform is based on honor, integrity and
Peekskill pride. Iam a progressive visionary. I look forward to collaborating with the
community in order to ensure transparency within our district. Our children’s education is
paramount and this needs to be the number one focus in decision making,

I have been a Peekskill resident for over 11 years and am an active member of the community
serving the children in Woodside and Uriah Hill and in Lapolla Little League. This is my second
year serving as the PTO President for Woodside and Uriah Hill, a position in which I have
successfully enriched the lives of the elementary school children through promoting literacy and
reading through personally reading to the Kindergarteners, holding book fairs, and bringing
cultural enrichment classes to the students. Last year, I volunteered my time at Peekskill High
School preparing the lighting equipment for the drama production, as [ am a Theatrical Engineer
by trade, working on Broadway. My persistence and ability to follow through has helped bring
hot food options to the students at Uriah Hill.

I look forward to the opportunity to continue to serve my community as a member of the
Peekskill Board of Education.



